
June Newsletter

    School News…..
● Kindness Club is sponsoring a shoe drive to 

help those in need.  Please place any shoes in 
the box in the foyer.

● Be on the look out for Summer reading 
Challenges/goals! 

● The last month of school spirit!  Wear it loud 
and proud for SPirit Day (6/8) and Tie Dye day 
(6/22).  We are always open to hearing spirit  
suggestions!

Important Dates…
● NYS Grade 4 Science Test - June 7th
● Senior Walkthrough - June 8th
● Field Day - June 11th (rain date June 14th)

● Virtual Field Day - June 21st
● Kindergarten Picnic - June 21st (rain date 6/22)

● Virtual Kindergarten Drive-Thru - June 23rd
● Grade 5 Graduation FHS June 23rd

○ Ceremony 1 - 9am (Cook, Gehen, Lewis)

○ Ceremony 2 -10:15 (Makowski, Suranyi,Michelsen)

● Grade 5 Class day-June 24th (Lewis on Campus)

                                 Principal’s Notes
● Please do not enter the bus circle in the morning until after 9am.  With the return to full-time at all 

buidings, we have multiple bus runs and buses entering at different times each morning.  
● Student pick-up begins at 2 pm near the playground.  The bus circle closes at 1:30 pm.  Cars will not be 

allowed in the circle after 1:30 pm to pick-up children.  Please do not park at Big Tree Pediatrics as they have 
informed us that cars will be ticketed.

● If you will be picking up your child, please send a note with your child.  We have 150 students transported by 
our parents.  We want to make sure everyone is safe and accounted for.  We must know the transportation 
methods of our students in the event we must participate in contact tracing.

● Reminder - Kindergarten orientation will be scheduled for August.  Families will receive information directly 
from our school building.

● Thank you for everthing you have done to support our school this year.  This certainly has been a challenge 
for our school community.  We appreciate all the patience and grace you continue to show us as we push to 
get back to normal.             “ALone we can do so little; together we can do so much” - Helen Keller


